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Safety Advisory Committee Meeting

Meeting Minutes
Wednesday September 12, 2018
9:00am – 10:00am
[bookmark: _GoBack]SGA Boardroom



I. Introductions – Chief Christopher Counts 

II. ISER Review Presented by Jason Stratton:  The ISER describes how BC has met the four standards and all subsections.  ACCJC peer review team has our ISER and is preparing for our site visit.  The team will be at BC October 1-4th and will talk with administrators, faculty, classified personnel, and students.  They will be talking with committee leaders and members about the ISER.  Please review the documents we’ve provided so that we have a common language and can articulate all we do.


III. Vote on “Charge of the Committee: Updated and APPROVED.


IV. On-going Construction Projects – Parking lot construction projects should be completed by the second week of October. Advised construction projects will be on continuous basis for the next 5 years

V. Nicky Damania Student Life Department: will also be relocating this coming October 15th 2018 to the Levinson Hall. Following department(s) will also be moving to the Levinson Hall: Veterans and Student Health Dept. 

VI. Yearly Clery Report: Due October 1st 2018. Will be sent out to all Staff, Student, and Faculty.  


VII. Review and update Emergency Response Procedures: will be emailed to all safety advisory committee members for suggestions and then present it again to the committee.
 








							 																																																																																							

















VIII. Safety 
IX. Safety Concern: Regarding chairs in their area. Students keep slipping out of them.  Concern was emailed to Bill Potter. 

X. Possible trip and fall hazard; by the PAC building on the south side, a huge pot hole.  – Chief will barricade the area 


XI. Concern not seeing any security on the Parking lots patrolling in the evening: (2) Officers overseeing main campus. 

XII. New Carts Training Drivers: Chief confirmed students have been trained on the new carts. 

























Next Meeting 
			October 17, 2018
			SGA Boardroom
			9:00am-10:00am
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